
To:  The Re-districting Committee 

 

From:  The Justice and Equity Coalition of Wyandotte County 

 

 

Please note that the Justice and Equity Coalition is against the re-districting of our voting district. 

We believe our urban community differs vastly from the rural communities that are being considered. 
We believe in the concept of Justice and Liberty for all.  It would be an injustice to redistrict our 
community. 

 

Thank you, 

Dr. Evelyn Hill 

Justice & Equity Coalition 

Director of Equity & Justice of 

Avenue of Life 


